ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Antrim, New Hampshire

Minutes of Meeting of March 28, 1985

Those present:Robert Watterson, Rachel Reinstein, Bruce Kierstead,
William Mac Culloch, Rodmun Zwirner, Hervey Goodwin
Vice-chairmen and Secretary pro tem

Minutes of NMarch 14, 1885

The minutes of the March 14 meeting were approved.

Smith Harriman met with the Board %o discuss a possible subdivision
on Pleasmnt Strest above Bob Varnum's property. The possibility of =
two phesn subdivision with road construction would be inveolved.

VMr. Harrimen was advised to get.a surveyor and have a plot plan drawn
for preliminary submission.

Rachel Reinstein reported that a letter reflecting the Planning Board's
concerns regarding the Hancock Kstates had been sent to Mike Salers.

arvey S. Goodwin

Secretary pro tem



